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January 8, 2020 
 
Re: Grieving lives lost in Ukraine International Airlines Flight PS752 crash 
 
The Association of Part-Time Undergraduate Students (APUS) would like to express our deepest 
condolences to the family, friends and loved ones of those whose lives were lost in the Ukraine 
International Airlines Flight PS752 crash. We are extremely saddened to learn that U of T 
students and members of our student community were among the victims. Our hearts go out to 
all those affected by this profound loss of members of our community, and communities across 
the country and abroad. 
We are always here at APUS to support our members. Please reach out to us. The following 
campus and community helplines are also available if you need support: 

• My SSP for U of T Students 1-844-451-9700 
• Good 2 Talk Student Helpline 1-866-925-5454 
• Gerstein Crisis Centre 416-929-5200 
• Distress Centres of Greater Toronto 416-408-HELP (4357) 
• Anishnawbe Health Toronto Mental Health Crisis Line 416-360-0486 
• Health and Wellness Centre, St. George campus 416-978-8030 
• Health and Wellness Centre, U of T Scarborough 416-287-7065 
• Health and Wellness Centre, U of T Mississauga 905-828-5255 

 
With love, 
 
The Association of Part-Time Undergraduate Students 
 


